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Federal Communications Commission



445 12th St., S.W.



Washington, D.C. 20554




Released:  June 16, 2000


DA 00-1319




MASS MEDIA BUREAU RELEASES

REVISED FCC FORM 347

Application for a Low Power TV, TV Translator or TV Booster Station License

A revised FCC Form 347 (Application for Low Power TV, TV Translator or TV Booster Station License) has been approved by the Office of Management and Budget and is available for use.   

This certification-based form continues the Mass Media Bureau’s streamlining initiative to minimize applicant and licensee burdens and increase the efficiency of application processing, while preserving the public’s ability to participate fully in our broadcast station licensing processes.

While applicants are strongly encouraged to use the revised FCC Form 347, (April 2000 edition), the Commission will continue to accept the previous version through July 14, 2000.  Effective July 17, 2000, applicants must use the revised FCC Form 347.  Old versions will be automatically returned.

The revised FCC Form 347 may be obtained by writing to the Commission’s Form Distribution Center, 9300 East Hampton Drive, Capital Heights, Maryland 20743, or by calling 1 (800) 418-3676 and leaving a request on the answering machine provided for this purpose.  The revised FCC Form 347 is also available through the Internet.  To retrieve the revised form by using the Internet, access the FCC’s home page, http://www.fcc.gov, and click on the Forms link.

A separate “Remittance Advice” form (FCC Form 159, dated July 1997) must also be submitted with any FCC Form 347 requiring the filing of a fee.

For further information, please contact Hossein Hashemzadeh at (202) 418-1600 or Jackie Swank at (202) 418-2621.
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